
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Purpose of the Club 

The Fort Henry Guard Club of Canada (FHGCC, or the 

“Club”) was created to bring together members for 

their mutual benefit and support, and to encourage a 

spirit of camaraderie among its members. 

The FHGCC promotes and supports the current Fort 

Henry Guard through annual contributions to the 

Guard’s Awards Night, held each August. 

The Guard Club also performs volunteer work during 

daily programming and Sunset Ceremonies at Fort 

Henry.  It also gathers and preserves records, 

information, and memorabilia relating to the history 

and traditions of the Guard. 

In addition, the FHGCC raises funds to promote its 

objectives, which has included the donation of two 

Armstrong Guns for use by the Guard. 

Benefits of Membership  

 Regular updates on Club happenings 

through The Guardsman newsletter 

 FHGCC Reunions every 5 years (The next 

reunion is scheduled for August 2023.) 

 Online access to FHG merchandise via 

fhgclub.entripyshops.com 

 Access to the Members section of the Club 

website 

 Discount on admission to Fort Henry 

National Historic Site 

FORT HENRY GUARD 

CLUB OF CANADA 

https://fhgclub.wildapricot.org/

join-us 
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President:   
 Michelle Foxton, FHG 1670 
 Email:  president.FHGCC@gmail.com 

 
Vice President/Registrar:   
 Rob Hamilton, FHG 1741 
 Email:  registrar.FHGCC@gmail.com 

 
Treasurer/Secretary: 
 John Grenville, FHG 750 
 
Merchandise:   
 http://fhgclub.entripyshops.com 
 

 

10% discount on your first order with coupon code  
ENTRIPYSHOPS10 

 

Free shipping on orders over $75 
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Discount Program 

Members of the Fort Henry Guard Club 

of Canada are eligible for 50% off 

admission to the Fort for 

themselves and one guest, which 

can be used for regular daily 

programming or Wednesday night 

Sunset Ceremonies. 

Members can take advantage of this 

offer by  printing your profile page 

from the website, or by using your 

smartphone to show Fort admission 

staff that you are a member in good 

standing. 

If you aren’t a current member, you can 

receive the discount by joining 

now!  Use your smartphone to become 

a member at the website below. It is a 

great opportunity to reconnect with old 

friends while making new ones! 

The Fort Henry Guard Foundation 

is a charitable organization  

designed to support and promote 

the Fort Henry Guard as a military 

interpretive unit at Fort Henry. 

FHG Headquarters, 1980 Guard & Guns, 2010 

Members of the FHGCC have volunteered 
at Fort Henry for many years. 
 
If you are interested in volunteering at the 
Fort during daily programming or for 
Sunset Ceremonies, contact:  

 
 

Alex McLean, FHG 2100 
(613)542-7388 ext. 4277 

alex.mclean@parks.on.ca 

Volunteer at Fort Henry 

Goat Major George Post & David I with members 
of the St. David’s Society, 1953 

British Square, Guard of 1976 

Fort Henry Guard Foundation 

 

 

 

 

Goals of the Foundation 

 Raise capital and operating funds to enhance 

the presentation and animation at Fort Henry 

National Historic Site 

 Assist with the development of Fort Henry as a 

living museum 

 Promote public awareness of the historic value 

of Fort Henry National Historic Site 

 Participate in humanitarian activities related to 

heritage preservation 

Donations may be made through 

PayPal to: 

FHGFoundation@gmail.com 


